
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bob Asher <BobA@yatespetroleum.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 05, 2014 7:41 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov 

Cc: j. Amber Cannon; Chase Settle; Katie Parker; Lupe Carrasco 

Subject: Release (Llama ALL Federal Battery) 

Yates Petroleum Corporation is reporting a release at the following location (1/4/2016). 
\, zoN 

Llama ALL Federal Battery 
30-015-28093 
Section 7, T22S-R3 IE 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Released: Approximately 30 B/O; Recovered: Unknown 

Cause of release unknown at this time. Wells turned off to battery to correct problem. Vacuum truck(s) were called. 

A Form C-141 Initial'will be submitted with complete information. 

Thank you. 1 

Robert Asher 
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Office) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) • 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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